
CIRCULAR 261 ˜ FURTHER INFORMATION ABOUT VAT FROM 
THE FEDERAL TAX AUTHORITY 

Date: November 15, 2017 

Dear Business Partner, 

Further to prior communication sent on Monday 13th November (Circular 260) regarding the introduction of VAT in the 
United Arab Emirates, as per Federal Law No. (8) of 2017 on Value Added Tax (“VAT Law”), the Federal Tax Authority (FTA) 
has issued useful information that gives clear guidance about VAT and how to register, as per the attached. 

More detailed information about VAT can be found on the FTA website. 

For all queries relating to the VAT Law and its implementation, please contact the FTA directly, 
either by phone on tel:  600 599 994 / 04 777 5777 or via email: info@tax.gov.ae 

Yours sincerely, 
Dubai Creative Clusters Authority 

http://www.tecomgroup.info/st.php?hop=H9UJKUX5B2/r/YXNtYS5hbGthbWFsaUBkY2NhLmdvdi5hZQ/l/aHR0cDovL3d3dy50YXguZ292LmFlLw
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